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Monday 15th May 2023 

 
Upcoming Events – Final Week of Summer 1 

 
Dear families, 
 
I am writing to you with more information about upcoming events at school. Please read carefully as some events may 
require action from you as a family member. Of course if you have any questions, please see me or give us a ring. 
 
Movie Night – Wednesday 24th May 2023 
 
Tickets are now available in the office for our half-termly movie night. Tickets are only £1 and 
include popcorn and a drink. The children will vote on the top three films they would like to 
watch this week and the winner will be shown on movie night.  
 
SKA Exhibition – Thursday 25th May 2023  
 
On Thursday 25th May 2023, families are invited into school for our SKA Exhibition. 

 
Doors will open at 9am for parents/carers – please wait on the playground by your child’s classroom until this time. 
This gives time for the children to get into school and settled with their normal morning routine.  
 
You will need to sign in when you arrive at your child’s classroom – this is so we know exactly 
who is in the building – and you may visit more than one classroom if you have more than one 
child at school. 
 
In class, your children will show you the things they have been working hard on this term. You will also have chance 
to look at work in books from the year.   
 

There will be refreshments in the school hall from 9:45am until 10:30am. This will be for adults only. 
 

The SKA Exhibition will finish at approximately 10:30am as we will need to tidy the hall and get set up for dinner time. 
 
To make sure we buy enough refreshments for everyone, please let us know if you are coming on the MCAS app in the 
‘Clubs’ section. There is no charge for this event but silver donations will be greatly appreciated and will go in the ‘PTA 
pot’. 
 
Waterton Children’s Parliament – Dress Like an Animal Day – Friday 26th May 2023 
 
Waterton Children’s Parliament have collectively chosen to support the RSPCA for the 2022 
2023 academic year. In order to raise funds, all children are invited to bring a £1 optional 
donation to school wearing an animal inspired outfit (e.g. animal print shirt, an animal onesie 
or animal ears etc.) all in support of the RSPCA. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
Mr Adam Potter  
Head of School 


